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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Camission REFERENCE:
Office of Inspection and Enforcenent RII: HCD
Region II - Suite 2900 50-321/50-366
101 Marietta Street,IM Inspection Report
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 84-05,

ATIENTION: Mr. Janes P. O'Reilly

GENIIDEN:

In Georgia Power Ocznpany's letter of May 14, 1984, it was stated that
additional information in response to. Violation Iten 321/84-05-01 and
366/84-05-01, Inadequate Inspection of Masonry Wall Modifications, would be
subnitted by July 29, 1984.

We now propose to make this subnittal by August 31, 1984. The
additional time is necessary to ensure that the information subnitted is of
sufficient scope to adequately address the NRC's concerns.

Please contact this office if there are any questions.

Very truly yours,

/ T &s_+
L. T. Gucwa
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xc: J. T. Beckhan, Jr.
H. C. Nix, Jr.
Senior Resident Inspector
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